EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MINUTES

Present:
Bender, Dawes, Konecky, Lee, Nickerson, Rudy, Sollars, Steffen, Vakilzadian, Woodman
Absent:
Joeckel, Purcell, Reisbig
Date:

Tuesday, November 3, 2015
Location:
City Campus Union, Auditorium  
Note:
These are not verbatim minutes.  They are a summary of the discussions at the Executive Committee meeting as corrected by those participating.

______________________________________________________________________


1.0
Call to Order 


Bender called the meeting to order at 4:35 p.m.
2.0
Announcements

Griffin announced that the Executive Committee will not be meeting with Chancellor 
Perlman on December 9 because he will be out of town.  
3.0
Approval of October 28, 2015 Minutes
Steffen moved for approval of the minutes as revised.  Woodman seconded the motion and it was approved by the Executive Committee.  
4.0
Unfinished Business

4.1
Additional Agenda Items

The Executive Committee identified the following additional agenda items for VC Green:

-
Update on the Scott Technology Center and what faculty members will be moving 


to the facility.

-
Biannual reviews of programs – who will be driving the process?
5.0
New Business

5.1
Academic Standards Committee

Steffen stated that he has been a members of the Academic Standards Committee for several years and one of the things that concerns him is that the Committee is not provided with any feedback on whether the student that was granted re-admittance was successful or not.  Woodman noted that Director Katie Kerr should have this information available.  Bender suggested that this issue be raised with Director Kerr.  Nickerson noted that VC Green suggested that the Executive Committee meet with Associate Vice Chancellor Goodburn to discuss several issues and thought this issue could be raised with her.  Konecky noted that it would be interesting to see what difference the emphasis on focused academic counseling for these students has made.  
Sollars pointed out that the academic recovery and success plans have just recently been put into place and data may not be available yet as to the success rate.  Woodman suggested that for the time being just getting information on the first couple of semesters after being readmitted.  
The meeting was adjourned at 4:43 p.m.  The next meeting of the Executive Committee will be on Wednesday, November 11, 2016 at 3:00 pm.  The meeting will be held in 203 Alexander.  The minutes are respectfully submitted by Karen Griffin, Coordinator and Allison Reisbig, Secretary.
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